
SIVANATH SASTRI COLLEGE 
ADMISSIONS 2021-22 

CLOSURE OF ADMISSION RELATED-ACTIVITIES  

 

This is to inform all concerned that the admissions for Academic Year 2021-22 have been closed on 
26.11.2021 as per Government instructions. All seats that remained vacant at the end of the day shall stay 
vacant. 

 It is to be noted that –  

1. Verification of documents and forwarding of relevant student data to the University for Registration 
is almost complete. Hence, any further cancellations may not be reflected in the data sent to the 
University. The College will not be responsible for any such issues arising due to belated 
cancellations. If, however, any admitted student wishes to cancel, cancellations will be duly accepted.  

2.  The admission helpline is closed and will not be reopened again in the foreseeable future. Students 
are requested not to contact the Admission Helpline members on their personal numbers as all 
admission related issues have been solved to the best of our ability. We will only answer queries 
relating to our specific Departments hereon.  

3. The Admissions Helpline cannot answer queries relating to payment of fees for Semesters 3-4 and 4-
5.  

4. No requests for admission can be entertained anymore. All seats that have remained vacant as on 
26.11.2021 at 11 PM shall continue to remain vacant.  

5. The College Office should not be approached with any request to meet the Principal in person for any 
admission-related activity unless specifically instructed to by the Admissions Sub-Committee.  

6. Classes for Semester 1 had begun on 1.10.2021 and all students, including those who took admission 
in November, have been duly onboarded to their respective Departmental groups. Hence, the Google 
Sheet for obtaining student data for those who had not yet been contacted will be closed to fresh 
entries.  

7. No further communication will be made by the Admissions Sub-Committee to any student or 
candidate as, with the closure of the Admission portal, the work of the Sub-Committee is 
substantially complete for this Academic session.  

8. Refunds for accepted cancellations are yet to be processed. A notice will be given on the website 
when the refunds are issued.  

9. All cancellations made through proper channel i.e. via the admission portal with correctly uploaded 
documents have been approved. In a minority of cases, the details could not be verified but they have 
still been approved after multiple advisories asking the concerned candidates to upload the correct 
details. The College will not take any responsibility for mistakes made by the candidate while 
applying for cancellation. As on 27.11.2021, 11 PM, there are no pending cancellation applications. 
If any candidate finds that their cancellation application has not been approved, it is very likely that 
the application is incomplete or incorrect. Such candidates are advised to complete the cancellation 
process.  

The Admissions Sub-Committee wishes to thank all stakeholders for their continual support during the past 
five months, and looks forward to similar support when Admissions reopen in the next academic year. We 
wish all admitted students the very best for their studies in Sivanath Sastri College.  

 

Dated : 27.11.2021  

 

By Order  

Admissions Sub-Committee  

Sivanath Sastri College 


